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6th Annual Landon's Legacy Foundation
Golf Tournament 

Thank you for your interest and support in Landon's Legacy Foundation.  The Foundation is a local non-profit organization and our goal is to help the youth in our community. We have already had the opportunity to help several children and are excited to help even more in the future.  

Our project will be to build a handicap accessible park for all the special needs kids in our community. A park where kids and adults alike, in wheelchairs, walkers and other special needs can enjoy what all the other kids can enjoy…life being a kid.  Please visit the website about The Miracle League to learn more – www.miracleleague.com.   


We are having our 6th annual Landon's Legacy golf tournament on June 7th. We are expecting 2 full flights again for this year’s event.  We will be having this fundraising tournament at the Pryor Creek Golf Course and would appreciate your involvement in helping us build this wonderful park for our youth in need.  The Foundation has already paid for the Master plan and had unanimous approval from the city council to go ahead with the project. The City of Billings has generously approved the donation of the land at Poly Vista park for us to build on. 
We are asking for your support by being a hole sponsor and donating $500 (or more!).  Your sponsorship includes signage at our tournament and recognition of your support.  We also have Flag sponsorships available for $750, this sponsorship gives you your name and logo on the actual flag of a hole on the course.  After the tournament you will get to keep the flag for a lasting memory of the day. Another way you can help is to donate a flag prize for the tournament for flag prizes.  If you would like you can also help by sponsoring a team or putting a team together and enjoy a fun day of golf with us.  We truly appreciate any support you can provide. Please go to our facebook page Landon’s Legacy Foundation, our website www.landonslegacy.com or go to www.miracleleague.com to see what your kind donation is helping to build for all of the wonderful children in our community!
Thank you in advance for helping build a much needed park and for making our community an even better place to live!  
Sincerely, 

The Golf Committee
Greg Kemmis
 
671-3590

Murray Brumwell 
 855-6614 
Scott Smith 
 
208-3656

Scott Roby 

 861-4406
Rhett Hightower 
 839-3273

Shane Heigis 

 698-9588

Rob Smith

698-5733

Brian Hafner

 696-2264
